
RDN Liquid Waste Management Plan Amendment 

The Liquid Waste Management Plan (LWMP) is a plan to support sustainable wastewater 

management in the Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN), including the District of Lantzville. This 

plan authorizes the RDN to find community-driven and cost-effective solutions to protect public 

health and achieve a standard level of wastewater treatment over a reasonable timeframe. 

A public amendment process is now underway and Public Consultation and First Nations 

Engagement are key components of the LWMP amendment process. 

How Do I Get Involved? 

To make comments, ask questions or raise concerns on anything related to the LWMP 

Amendment or the information provided here, please either call the Wastewater Services at 

250-390-6560 or send an email to rcu@rdn.bc.ca. 

A Public Meeting will be held in Lantzville at the Lantzville Legion in September (date to be 

announced). 

For more information, visit the RDN LWMP website at www.rdnLWMP.ca.  
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